
 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

 

The County of Monterey will accept sealed Bids to provide: 

 

Annual Maintenance and Repair of Park Roadways at Laguna Seca Recreation 

Area, for Calendar Year 2014 (January 1, 2014 through December 31, 2014) 

(Reference RFP #10465) 

 

SEALED BIDS MUST BE RECEIVED BY 1:00 PM, THURSDAY,  

FEBRUARY 20, 2014, AT THE FOLLOWING LOCATION: 

 

Clerk to the Board of Supervisors 

Administration Building 

168 W. Alisal Street 

(First Floor) 

Salinas, CA  93901 

 

Included the following on the outside of the envelope:  (REFERENCE RFP #10465) 

 

 Each bid must conform, comply, and be responsive to the plans, specifications, 

special provisions, and bid forms, copies of which are on file in the Office of the Clerk to 

the Board of Supervisors and may be examined or obtained at the Office of the County 

Parks Department, 855 E. Laurel Drive, P.O. Box 5249, Salinas, California, 93915-5249, 

telephone (831) 755-4895.  No bid will be accepted from a Contractor who is not licensed 

with classification “A” or “C12” license in accordance with the provisions of the 

California Contractors License Law. The County reserves the right to reject any and all 

proposals, to waive irregularities and make an award deemed in the best interest of the 

County.  Postmarks and facsimiles are not acceptable.  Proposals received after the 

deadline shall be rejected and will be returned unopened. 

 

A bid bond, cash, or certified check in an amount not less than ten percent of the 

maximum amount of the bid must accompany the bid.  The successful bidder may 

substitute securities for retention moneys withheld to ensure performance under the 

contract.  The Director of the Department of Industrial Relations has determined the 

general prevailing rate of per diem wages and the general prevailing rate for holiday and 

overtime work in this locality for each craft, classification, or type of worker needed to 

execute the contract; copies thereof are on file in the Office of the Clerk to the Board of 

Supervisors, Administration Building (First Floor), 168 W. Alisal Street, Salinas, 

California 93901 and are available for inspection by any interested party on request. 

 

 

Publication Dates:  February 3, 2014 and February 10, 2014 


